Email sent,
Dear Jackie,
Thanks for your email regarding the above mental health act assessment which is scheduled to take place on 03/02/2016 at 10.00am.
Could you confirm that a locksmith will be present to secure the property?
The Approved Mental Health Act Professional (AMHP) will be Sam Curtis and his mobile number is 0208 702 6108 and this is a NHS Trust mobile number.
If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.
Regards
Sandra Muschett
Email received from Jackie Gubby - housing
Hi Louise
Simon Cordell Burncroft Ave
Have you been liaising with Anthony Manning on this one, can you advise on the force entry with Police presence. I understand that he has an internal metal gate installed. Looks like we have a date for the 03/02/2016 at 10am
Thank you
Jackie
Jackie
Jackie Gubby
Housing Manager